Hello CCASA,

Thank you so much for having the Office of Australian War Graves at the CCASA Conference last week.  I really enjoyed meeting you and the CCASA members and having the opportunity to talk with so many of them. 

Attached to this email are:
· Our FAQs booklet 
· A fact sheet about what OAWG does
· An advice sheet that talks about Being Prepared and planning ahead
· And several information posters about the program of official commemoration and gaining permission to use service badges on private commemorations.

For any further information, please contact:
South Australian State Manager 
Mr Steve Djuric. 
He works out of our State Depot at Centennial Park and is extremely knowledgeable about the forms of Official Commemoration and how we work with and in individual cemeteries and crematoriums.  He can be contacted by phone on 08 82773993 or via email wargraves@dva.gov.au


My contact details:
Estelle (Stella) Muspratt JP
Assistant Director 
Policy and Strategic Communications 
Office of Australian War Graves 
Department of Veterans' Affairs

tel: +61 (0) 2 6191 8243 or EXTN 428143  (Monday, Tuesday, every second Wednesday and Thursday)
tel: +61 (0) 427 135 627 (Friday)


